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Star Snappers Photographs 

 
Wednesday 3rd July 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of Arts Week, we invited the non-profitable professional photography 
company, ‘Star Snappers’ into school to work with our children.  
 
The pupils were given the exciting opportunity of taking part in workshops, 
which allowed them to learn photographic techniques using a professional 
camera. The children were able to take photographs of themselves as well as 
taking photographs of other children in their class.  
 
Each pupil has been given a proof (with a set of three photos) taken during Star 
Snappers visit and you have the opportunity, but are not obliged, to purchase 1-
3 photos in various sizes.  If you do not wish to place an order your child can 
keep the proof. 
 
If you are placing an order please fill in the proof order form indicating which 
photo in which size you wish to purchase.  Place your order form and money in 
the envelope provided and return to the school by no later than Wednesday, 10 
July 2019. 
 
If you would like to know more about Star Snappers please visit their website 
http://starsnappers.org   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
T Jenkins 
Art Subject Leader 

http://starsnappers.org/

